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I refer to a petition number 1703-11 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by
Ms Mary-Anne O'Neill MP. Member for Kallangur on 14 June 2011 about the proposed
Moreton Bay Rail Link Project - traffic impacts around the proposed Kallangur Station.

The Moreton Bay Rail Link project is currently at concept design stage. The project team
appreciates residents' concerns, in particular the potential impacts of changes to the
road network as a result of the rail line. These concerns will be taken into consideration
when further technical design work on the project starts later in 2011. Traffic modelling,
which includes pedestrian movements. will be undertaken as part of the detailed design
process.

As a result of the severing of Goodfellows Road, Moreton Bay Regional Council traffic
planners have identified that it is important to retain the link between Duffield and
Goodfellows Roads to assist with connectivity between the Kallangur commercial
precinct and the schools located on Ogg Road.

The design of this intersection will be reviewed and refined during the detailed design
process.

Yours sincerely
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